The Committee of Permanent Representatives Subcommittee meeting
was held on Thursday, 16th February 2023, from 14hoo (GMT+3) at the
UN Office in Nairobi.

Agenda item 2: The outcome from the 27th Conference of the Parties to the
United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change (Cop-27).

The Permanent Mission of the Democratic Republic of the Congo would
like to thank the Government of the Arab Republic of Egypt for hosting a
successful 27th Conference of the Parties to the United Nations Framework
Convention on Climate Change.

We would also like to thank the Secretariat for a comprehensive
presentation.

As far as the launching at Sharm EI-Sheikh of Africa Carbon market is
concerned, we would like to hear further from the Secretariat in regard to
carbon credits management, given that carbon credits aim to offset
greenhouse gas emissions. What can we do at our respective national
level? What is the next step after the launching of the African carbon
market? We would like to hear directives from the Secretariat.

For

The Permanent Mission of the Democratic Republic of the Congo at
the United Nations Office in Nairobi (UNON)

Hans Tshinzela MBALE (Mr.)



